BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Proposal #: 26-14MAY18 — Base Stations: Motorola Brand MTR-2000

ADDENDUM #1 - Issued April 16, 2018

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Response Page in the Request for Proposal and is hereby
incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Proposal documents. Offerors are reminded that
they should acknowledge receipt of this addendum and submit it with Offeror’s Response Form.

Specifications for the above noted Request for Proposal and the work covered thereby are modified as
follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect.

L The County has received the following question and is providing a response below.
1. Can you please clarify quantity and frequency band?
Response: VHF (150-170 MHz bandsplit) radios including base station (transmit-

receive) as well as receive-only and related units. We are initially looking for 24
units now with more possibly at a later date.

By:  __ —
Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB
Director of Purchasing

Offeror has examined Addendum #1 to Request for Proposal # 26-14MAY18 — Base Stations: Motorola
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